
 

 

 

  

 

 

5th November 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It is that time of year when our Year 1 and 2 children are invited to sing as part of the Go-
dalming Christmas Festival and Light Switch On. This will take place on Saturday 24th No-
vember 2018 at the Pepperpot.  

 

This is a wonderful singing event and it provides a great opportunity for the children to per-
form to their families and the local community.  You will shortly be emailed all the words so 
that you can help your child learn the songs at home.   

 

The children need to arrive at the Pepperpot at 9.50am ready to sing by 10am.  If your child 
is able to attend please complete the slip below  and return to your child ’s class teach-
er.   

 

Please note school uniform should be worn. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Sara Cox 

Child’s Name:   

Class:   

I confirm that my child will be able to attend the performance at the  

Pepperpot in Godalming on Saturday 24th November at 09.50am. 

Signed:                                                            (Parent / Guardian) 


